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I oppose this measure because it is over reaching in that all the increases of fees and 

taxes related to transportation are not helpful to the residents.  There have been 

several increases in transportation taxes and fees over the last 8 years.  I have not 

seen appropriate use of those funds during that period of time.  The department of 

transportation of Oregon needs to have an audit by the Oregon Audits division and 

the results need to be published and the recommendations followed.  New taxes and 

fees will only bring about more people and businesses and people moving out of 

Oregon.  Please oppose this bill fully. 


